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Dear Parents, this is the last newsletter of the year, and what a year 

it has been! No-one would have ever predicted all the changes, 

restrictions and upheaval we have had to put up with, and we nearly 

made it to the end of term without any bubble closures, but in order 

for everyone to still enjoy Christmas together it was the sensible 

option to close KS1. 

Even though there have been many challenges this year, I am so proud 

of the cooperation between local and school community. We have been 

supported by the Town Council, especially Bradley and his team with 

painting signs and through lockdown providing competitions and gifts. 

As a school community we have supported one another by remaining in 

touch through Twitter and email, and maintaining contact with one 

another through all the restrictions. 

I would like to thank parents for the support with the foodbank 

collection, you are all amazingly kind and generous and many families 

will be happier and feel loved this Christmas by the contributions you 

made. 

I hope that some of you noticed I haven’t been around for the past 

couple of weeks, I have had a surgical procedure so have been 

recovering at home, but I will be fit and well to return in the new year. 

I have really missed seeing the children, and the parents through the 

bars on the gate! It is not until you are away that you realise what a 

happy, vibrant and wonderful school community St Josephs is! I wish 

you all a very happy Christmas and roll on 2021!! 

Mrs Price x 

Father Brett extends an invitation 

to all parents and children in 

school to attend Mass over the 

Christmas period or stream a 

service.  

 
Please visit the Parish website for all 

the times and to view the weekly 

Newsletter. 

https://www.sudburywithhadleigh.

com/ 

CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES 

Christmas Eve:  

5.00 p.m. at St. Joseph's in 

Hadleigh 

Christmas Day:  

8.30 a.m. at Our Lady & St. 

John's in Sudbury (and will be 

streamed) 

 10.00 a.m. at Our Lady & St. 

John's in Sudbury (and will be 

streamed) 

Boxing Day (Saturday 26th):  

10.00 a.m. at Our Lady & St. 

John's in Sudbury (and will be 

streamed) 

Please note:  There will be no 

5.00 pm Mass on Saturday 26th. 
Sunday 27th December  

On the Sunday after Christmas 

(27th) the usual Sunday Holy 

Mass times will apply, and 

booking is not necessary:  

Sudbury:              9.15 a.m. 

(and will be streamed) 

Hadleigh:            11.15 a.m.   
 

 

Pictured Lena and Alex in Noah Class drawing the hamper tickets. Congratulations to 

Cyce and Aiyanna’s families for winning the hampers. I hope you enjoy the contents. 

I hope you have all managed to 

view the KS1 Christmas 

production and the Carol service. 

They are both adorable and will 

provide much needed Christmas 

cheer. 

Moses Class were busy writing 

instructions this week and making 

very decadent hot chocolate 

drinks for some of the teachers. 

I think Mrs Kemble may have got 

one!  Pictured Phoebe very 

carefully measuring out the hot 

chocolate powder.  

https://www.sudburywithhadleigh.com/
https://www.sudburywithhadleigh.com/


Mrs Harris continues to be extremely 

proud of the children in Jonah Class 

who are putting 100% effort into their 

learning. Pictured are Jonah Class 

watching Mr Taylor launch a rocket. The 

class have been studying rockets and 

forces in science.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Suffolk Schools Virtual Athletics Competition-  

In the last newsletter I told you that we submitted all our 

times and were hoping for the best. As usual we have done 

really well. It is with great pride that I can announce that 

we are South West of Suffolk Virtual Indoor Athletics 

Champions - well done to Yr3-6 who took part in this 

competition. 

Notable results: 

Yr 3 Charlie 2nd placed boy 

Yr 4 Lois 2nd placed girl and Oscar 1st placed boy 

Yr 5 Evan 2nd placed boy  

Yr 6 Jared 1st placed boy, Marley 2nd placed boy and 

Flora 2nd placed girl 

Virtual Cross-Country Update:  Individual results: 

Girls Year 1&2 - 1st place Olivia, 2nd place Sofia 

Boys Year 1&2 - 1st place Dylan, 2nd place Oscar 

Girls Year 3&4 - 3rd place Florence 

Boys Year 3&4 - 1st place Oscar, 2nd place Charlie 

Girls Year 5&6 - 4th place Flora 

Boys Year 5&6 - 1st place Aiden, 4th place Evan 
 

Diary Date 

¶ Children return to school on Tuesday 5th January 

2021- hopefully! 

Mr LS monitors scores and participation on 

TTRS and Accelerated reader 

programmes. The children have worked so 

hard this term and lessened the impact of 

the Covid lockdown. 

TTRS- Top 5  

¶ Evie (Samson) - 0.54s 

¶ Harry (Samson) - 0.76s 

¶ Ben (Jonah) - 0.76s 

¶ Michaela (Samson) 0.87s 

¶ Mollie (Samson) - 0.9s 

Most Improved 

¶ Aiyana (Abraham) by 10.9s 

¶ Arabella (Solomon) by 9.5s 

¶ Sienna (Solomon) by 9.3s 

¶ Tilly (Samson) by 9.1s 

¶ Amelia (Jonah) by 7.9s 

Accelerated Reader 

Well done to our word millionaires so far 

this year: 

¶ Zusa - 2 million words read 

¶ Michaela - 2 million words read 

¶ Jared - 1 million words read 

All Key Stage 2 have been engaging with 

their reading this term and have been 

striving to reach their points target. 

Those children who have managed to reach 

this will be invited to wear non-school 

uniform on the one of the days in the first 

week back (day tbc - Mr L-S will 

communicate this to parents after the 

holiday). 

Please continue the good work over the 

holidays and try to encourage your 

child/ren to spend a little time each day 

reading and practising their times tables. 
 
 

Christmas Dinner Day 

The children enjoyed a delicious Christmas dinner and 

looked fabulous in their Christmas jumpers.  

 

Thank you for sending in all your Christmas 

kitchen disco clips. Everyone looked like 

they were having so much fun. 


